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          29th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are delighted to share we have received tickets to take each young person to the cinema through Into 

Films, at no cost.  Leading up to the film and after visiting the cinema, our young people will have learning 

opportunities related to the movie they watched. 

 

We will be seeing The Garfield Movie on Thursday 14th November 2024.  The showing will start at 10:30. 

We will walk to the Vue Cinema in Livingston Designer Outlet Shopping Centre, leaving Cedarbank at 

9:50.   

 

If you would like to provide a small snack for your child, you are welcome to do so.  Following government 

guidance, we ask that no fizzy drinks (Cola, Irn Bru, etc.) or energy drinks are brought in.  Small snacks 

will be provided for any young person requiring one. 

 

When the movie is finished, we will stay in the Shopping Centre to have our lunch.  All learners will have a 

school packed lunch ordered and provided to them.  If your child chooses to bring money, they will be 

provided the opportunity to buy lunch in the food court area.  

 

Once lunch is completed, we will walk back to Cedarbank School. 

 

Please complete the attached EE2 form and send it in for Mrs Mendenhall by 11th November 2024.  

 

If you have any questions, please phone or email the school office.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Kaitlynn Mendenhall 

Principal Teacher  
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